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Guardians of professional standards 

 
 
 
 
 
8 September 2022 
 
 
Chantelle Meikle  
Natural Fertility NZ  
64 Gloucester Road  
Manurewa  
Auckland 2102 
 
 
Emailed: chantellemeikle@naturalfertility.co.nz  
 
 
Dear Chantelle  
 
Approval number: 2021CME010E 
 
Thank you for providing your status update, a copy of your attendance certificate, 
confirming that there have been no substantial changes to your event/s content 
and that your reference list is maintained and up to date. 
 
I am pleased to advise that you have been re-approved as a provider of continuing 
midwifery education events.  Approval is until 31 December 2023. 
 
Please continue to use the same approval number. 
 
 
If you have any questions please contact us on education education 
@midwiferycouncil.health.nz 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
  

 
 
 
Dr Susan Calvert 
Chief Executive and Registrar 
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